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A busy summer is over and many VI region skaters participated in summer schools, competition opportunities and test sessions. Congratulations to those coaches who have continued to work hard and promote our skaters. It is particularly exciting to see the enthusiasm for our Skater’s Development Seminar being offered on the September 17th weekend in Parksville. The coaching team, led by Kurt Browning, will be outstanding and the benefits to the skaters should be wonderful.
Several skaters from the VI Region competed in the B.C. Summer Skate Super Series competition at Burnaby Eight Rinks. Kelly Cruikshank, Jamie McGrigor,

Judy Burwash, Cindy Smith and myself were all serving on the technical and/or judging panels. 

As Senior promotions coordinator for the Section Judges Committee, I would like to congratulate Cindy Smith for receiving her Senior judging credentials in the Spring. In the technical department, there are several new guidelines out for competitive, as well as the Star Skate categories. Of particular note is the revision of the Program Components categories with some key word changes.
Please consult the BC/YK website (www.skatinginbc.com) for all the latest technical update information, communications and clarifications. Checking in with this section of the website regularly is highly recommended.
A review of some of the recent changes, initiatives and BC/YK official’s news will be coming soon in the Judge’s Committee Newsletter. Keep your eyes open for this email.

     A judge’s update clinic will be held in Victoria, in the Uplands Golf Club

     boardroom, on Sunday, October 2nd.  
     Darren Wallace continues to assist with the updating of the website as needed. 
     Thank you to you all for sending me changes as they arise. Please note my
     email address: suemorriss@telus.net
     Submitted by Susan Morriss    

